Dr. Ken Schmiesing Celina City Schools 585 E. Livingston Street Celina, Ohio 45822

RECEIVED MAY 1 3 2016

Dr. Schmiesing,

I am writing to inform you I will be resigning from my position with Celina City Schools effective August 15th, 2016. I have enjoyed teaching at Celina the past three years, and I am proud to have been a part of the exceptional staff at both Celina High School and Celina Middle School.

Thank you for all the support you and the school community have given me. I will never forget your generosity and the valuable experience I gained at Celina City Schools. I will forever cherish the time I spent with my students, colleagues, and this community.

I will continue to complete all responsibilities related to my position with the same level of desire, enthusiasm, and dedication you are accustomed to before departing my position.

I hope to stay in touch with you and the Celina community. Thank you again for all of your support.

Best Wishes,

Matt Paulus